



Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director South Dakota Public Utilities Commission Capitol Building, 1st Floor 500 East Capitol Avenue Pierre, SD 57501-5070

Re: Notification of Officer Change for Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen:

Enclosed please find this letter to notify you of the following changes and updates for Verizon Enterprise Solutions LLC.

There has been a change in the Company's Officers. Please update your Officer List as follows:

James F. Morgan's resignation as Chief Financial Officer and Secretary was effective as of June 27, 2011; Jeffrey S. Noto's resignation as Vice President was effective as of June 27, 2011; and Debra A. Kaufman's election as Chief Financial Officer and Secretary was effective as of June 28, 2011.

If you have any questions regarding the enclosed material, please call me at (407) 740-3002 or by email at cwightman@tminc.com.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

Connie Wightman, Consultant

CW/lw

File: VES – SD TMS: 5572 SDx1100

C.M. wigh

VES: B11-36